The Sword and Rose Newsletter



information on activities for the Knights of Columbus Council 4765 and The Ladies of the Knights of Columbus, Croydon, PA 19021

September, 2008

vol.1 issue 3

From The President

School's back in session. It's getting dark earlier. Soon the leaves will be changing. Autumn officially begins on the 22nd of September. I love the fall.

Lots will be happening this fall. We have our Soup and Conversation, the Monte Carlo Night and the Christmas Bazaar to plan for. Please take a moment to write these events on your schedule. Your support of these things is the most valuable gift you can give this organization.

I appreciate all that everyone contributes to our group.

Thanks, Marilyn

Super Cleaning!

Thank you to everyone who showed up for our quarterly Church cleaning. We wiped and scrubbed and polished and swept. In the end the Church smelled great and literally glowed!

It was a lot of work, but we had some fun too.

Special to all of the

Special thanks to Rick Kelly for polishing all of the metal for us.

The next cleaning will be in November.

Calendar

September 17,2008-Soup Meeting 7pm

September 29,2008 - LOK meeting 7pm
October 4,2008 - Monte Carlo Night
October 22,2008- Soup Meeting 7pm
October 27, 2008- LOK Meeting 7pm
November 1, 2008-Rededication of St. Katherine
Drexel's Shrine 10 am
November 2, 2008- Soup and Conversation
November TBA- Church Cleaning
November 24,2008- LOK Meeting 7pm
December 7,2008 - Christmas Bazaar

Trenton Thunder Game

February 14,2008- Vow Renewal Mass and dinner

April 2009 - 50th Anniversary of Council 4765!

August 23,2008

Thunder 6 Reading 1



Congratulations to the Knights New Officers

On August 19th, the new officers for the Knights were installed. The Mass began at 7 pm and the ceremony was held right after the Mass with Al (Karen's husband) Schenk, District Deputy, officiating. A reception was held after the ceremony in the Church Hall. The delicious cakes were made by our very own Dot Cochran.

Congratulations, Gentlemen!

Happy Birthday Karen Hoover



Please make sure that Sue Haegle has your bithday for our roster. Day and Month Only.

Ladies of The Knights Membership Application

Our meetings are held on the last Monday of the month in the Knights Room in the Old School bldg at 7pm.

Mark and an one area. One analysis of the	ng at Cesare's in Bristol Pa. Dues are \$26.00 for the first ye
\$20.00 thereafter. We welcome all women to join in our mission of sorority, service and faith	
Name	
Address	
Telephone number	cell
E-mail Address	
Name of husband/ sig. other	
Signature	Date

Agenda for August 25,2008 Meeting Call to Order 7:00 Invocation Self Introductions 13 - Members present Accept Minutes of July meeting Old Business Trenton Thunder- a good time was had by all! The church cleaning, had a great turnout and what a wonderful job we did. The Knights had a first installation dinner and all went well. **New Business** Our next meeting will be September 17th at 7:00 in the knights room-this is for a soup and conversation kick off. Anyone who has any connection for getting dinner rolls donated, please let us know... Soup and Conversation will be held on November 2, 2008. We are looking at some new ideas....such as selling a taste of soup for 25 cents and also your recipe. All new ideas are welcome... Our regular meeting will be September 29th The knights are hosting a Monte Carlo night on Oct 4th, they are asking for volunteers..please contact one of us for information or Andrew Russell. Christmas Bazaar will be held on December 7th. 50/50 winner JoAnn Foder Benediction Close meeting 7:30 pm Treasurer's report Checking \$ 70.47 Savings 1231.41 1301.88

Volunteers needed for the Monte Carlo Night
October 4th at 7pm
Please sign up at the next meeting!